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     MARCH 2024   
_______________________________________________________________________________
            BRUNO CREDIT UNION  
            86th ANNUAL MEETING  
 

Bruno Community Hall 
Wed., April 3, 2024 

Cash Bar          6:00 pm 
Supper              6:30 pm 
Meeting            7:30 pm 

 
                    CREDIT UNION 
           INFORMATION MEETING                
 
     Prud’homme Community Hall 
         Thursday, April 4, 2024 
           Cash Bar          6:00 pm 
           Supper             6:30 pm 
           Meeting           7:30 pm 
 
All supper tickets will be $20 each. 
Tracy Hryniuk will be catering the meal. 
 
Our guest speaker at both meetings will 
be Barry Bundus from National 
Consulting. As March is Fraud Month, he 
will be talking about fraud, scams, etc.  
Barry has worked within this field for 

many years. 
Please purchase tickets by March 28, 
2024. 
*********************************************** 
            WELCOME, WELCOME!! 
 
MATHIEU DENIS has joined the team at 
Bruno Savings and Credit Union 
Limited.  MATHIEU is training to be a 
Loans Officer and is ready to assist 
members.   Please stop in and say hi 
and welcome MATHIEU.  MATHIEU and 
his family have recently moved to 
Bruno.   MATHIEU is a husband to 
Suzanne and a dad to 3 sons. 
************************************************** 
RECENT SPONSORSHIP BY THE 
BRUNO CREDIT UNION  
Prud’homme Community Hall  
Bruno U7 hockey tournament 
Bruno U9 hockey tournament 
Bruno Lions Poker Rally 
Sacred Heart Parish, Prud’homme 
U20 Axemen steak supper 
Cherry Sunday 
************************************************** 



                

 
                 ANNUAL MEETING 
                  COVER CONTEST 
 
Since 2005, we have had the students 
from Grades 7 & 8 design the cover of 
our annual meeting booklet each year.  
This year’s winner is: 
 
                It will be a surprise!!  
       You will find out at the annual 
                       meeting!! 
 
The winner will receive $75.00 and a 
ticket for themselves and their family to 
attend our annual meeting supper.  All of 
the students will receive a token from the 
Credit Union for submitting entries.  We 
would like to thank all of the students for 
their effort and creativity in advance. As 
well, thanks to Mrs. Jackie Duford for 
assisting the classes. 
************************************************* 
A NEW WEBSITE, ONLINE BANKING 
AND MOBILE APP PLATFORMS ARE 
HERE!!                                                        
We are excited to announce that we have 
a new website complete with calculators.  
The new website will maintain the same 
address:   www.brunocu.com 
 
You will not experience any changes to 
your login information for online 
banking or the mobile app.  You will still 
use the same Login ID (your debit card 

number  or Member Direct Access 
number) and Access Code (PAC).   
 
To navigate to online banking on our new 
website, the Login button is blue and will 
be located at the top right corner of our 
website.   
 
You will now need to upgrade the mobile 
app to the new version.  If your device is 
set to “automatic updates” for apps, this 
upgrade will happen automatically.  If 
not, you will need to visit the App Store 
(iOS) or the Google Play Store (Android), 
search the Bruno Credit Union Mobile 
App and tap to install. 
 
All online and mobile banking functions 
will remain the same.   There will be no 
impact to existing bill payees or                 
e-transfer recipients.    These will remain 
in place, including nicknames that you 
have assigned to your accounts.  
 
If you have any problems, please do not 
hesitate to call our Bruno office at 306-
369-2901 or the Prud’homme office at 
306-654-2033. 
************************************************* 
    FIRE INSURANCE NOTICE 
                TO ALL MORTGAGORS 
 
All members who have a mortgage on 
their homes held by Bruno Savings and 
Credit Union Limited have a 
responsibility to maintain adequate fire 
insurance on their property.  The loss 
payable clause in the fire insurance 
policy must be made payable to Bruno 
Savings and Credit Union Limited. 
**************************************************    
 

                         
         


